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“The Guam Homeless Coalition has begun their Point-In-Time survey yesterday,
January 27, after a one-year hiatus. Volunteers from Guam Community College’s
MASO set out early this morning to take place in the island-wide count of
sheltered and non-sheltered people experiencing homelessness.

The Guam Homeless Coalition’s purpose is to respond to the needs of homeless
families and individuals by providing support through awareness, education, and
advocacy. The GHC will conclude their Point-In-Time survey today, January 28.

If you are interested in providing help to our neighbors in need, go

to www.guamhomelesscoalition.org [2] for more information. Remember, no act of
kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted.

Page 1 of 2


https://guamcc.edu/news?view=grid
http://www.guamhomelesscoalition.org/

GCC MASO Volunteers for Guam Homeless Coalition Survey
Published on GUAM COMMUNITY COLLEGE (https://guamcc.edu)

o -

A

L to R: Cassandra Chang, Ryan Jusi, Jennette Yara, Ramil Padigos Jr., Kenly
Magwilli, Mr. Katsuyoshi Uchima.
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